
ANNUAL ENROLLMENT PERIOD: NOVEMBER 1–JANUARY 15

OMNISALUD IS A PROGRAM THAT PROVIDES UNDOCUMENTED INDIVIDUALS LIVING IN COLORADO WITH A FULLY SECURE AND 
CONFIDENTIAL ONLINE PLATFORM TO OBTAIN LOW-COST* OR REGULAR-COST HEALTH COVERAGE.

Regular-Cost OmniSalud: Offers health plans at market prices for those 
with an income above 150% of the poverty line who do not qualify for the 
low-cost option.
Low-Cost OmniSalud: Offers reduced-cost health plans for those with an 
income below 150% of the poverty line. 
*Enrollment for the low-cost option is limited.
Colorado Connect: Is the online platform where individuals can enroll in 
the OmniSalud program. Colorado Connect is part of the Connect for Health 
Colorado system. 

2025 ENROLLMENT PROCESS
November 1—22: Re-enrollment period for individuals currently 
enrolled in a low-cost OmniSalud plan.
All individuals enrolled in a low-cost OmniSalud plan will have the opportunity 
to re-enroll if they wish to remain in the program next year. To do so, they 
must  complete the entire enrollment process during the re-enrollment period 
(the system will automatically flag applications as eligible for re-enrollment once 
complete). To re-enroll, log in to your account, complete a new application, and 
choose a health plan. Please note that you must meet the income requirements 
to re-enroll in a low-cost plan.

November 25 (starting at 8 a.m.)—January 15: Enrollment period 
for low-cost OmniSalud plans open to the general public, until all 
available spots are filled
Once the low-cost spots are filled, the regular-cost option will continue to be 
available until January 15.

NEW COVERAGE OPTIONS FOR 2025
Connect for Health Colorado for DACA recipients
Starting November 1, 2024, DACA recipients will be able to access the health 
plans and benefits available through Connect for Health Colorado. During the 
general enrollment period (November 1—January 15), DACA recipients enrolled 
in an OmniSalud plan must complete their enrollment for the following year 
through Connect for Health Colorado.

Medicad for Undocumented Coloradans
Starting January 1, 2025, undocumented pregnant individuals and undocumented 
children (ages 0–18) living in Colorado, including DACA recipients, will be 
eligible to apply and receive all the services and benefits available through 
Health First Colorado (Medicaid) and CHP+. Individuals with DACA status who are 
19 and older are not eligible for Medicaid and must enroll in coverage through 
Connect for Health Colorado.

HAVE QUESTIONS? WE CAN HELP!
BoulderCountyHealthCoverage.org | HealthCoverage@BoulderCounty.org | 303.441.4530 (leave us a message) 
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